
Quail Run Homeowners Association                                                                                       Revised June 2017 
 

Quail Run Trash Service and Recycling Guidelines 

 

• Trash is picked up every Tuesday and recycling (blue cart and blue tub) is every 
other Tuesday. See the monthly newsletter for more details regarding holiday 
schedules and recycle days. 

• Yard debris cart (gray cart) is picked up every other Tuesday – opposite week of 
the recycling (blue containers). 

• Carts must be at the paved curb by 7 AM on the day of pick up, and no earlier 
than 3 PM the previous day. All carts must be removed from the street by the 
end of the day garbage is picked up. 

• When placing carts at curbside, do not block courtyard entrances. Sanipac trucks 
will not drive into any of the courtyards or on any brick lined areas in the north 
or south ends of Quail Run. 

• Please leave 3 feet of spacing between each cart when placing them at curbside. 
Garbage trucks are automated and the driver needs this space to attach the 
carts to the truck forklift. 

• Trash carts must be stored out of sight during the rest of the week (in the 
garage or in areas alongside or behind the home). 

• If you need trash cart or recycling carts/tubs, please contact the Quail Run HOA 
office. The homeowner’s association pays for the service, and because it is a 
commercial account, only the office can issue directives in changing any of the 
service. 

• Standard per home: one small green cart for trash, one large blue cart for 
comingled recycle and one small blue tub for glass recycling only. 

• Individual billing charges: you may open a personal account for a gray yard 
debris cart or should you want to pay for a larger garbage cart. Sanipac can be 
contacted at (541) 736-3600 or www.sanipac.com. 

http://www.sanipac.com/

